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SARS to introduce streamlining measures for imported goods 

 

Pretoria 09 June 2009 - South African Revenue Service Acting Commissioner, Oupa Magashula will address the 
second Annual Congress of the South African Association of Freight Forwarders (SAAFF) at Emperors Palace 
tomorrow, 10 June 2009 at 10:00 am.  

The Acting Commissioner will speak to the conference and share SARS’ view on:  

 Global slowdown effect on Trade and Customs  

 Customs response towards the alleviation of the Global crisis  

 Fulfilling national priorities and the future  

The Acting Commissioner will also introduce a range of measures to streamline the importation of goods helping to 
boost trade and reduce the administrative burden on importers. 

Date: 10 June 2009 
Time: 10:00 am 
Venue: Assembly 1, Emperors Palace 
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